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Bob Foster

From: MarleneKiraly1@aol.com
Sent: Friday, August 24, 2012 8:07 AM
To: cgpresident@comcast.net
Subject: Please put on web for neighbor to neighbor thank you

I'm writing on behalf of Marlene Kiraly, who represented my interest in the purchase of a home in the Citrus Glen 
community. My entire experience working with Marlene was outstanding beginning with the initial showing of the home 
through closing. Marlene's friendly nature and positive attitude were always appreciated. Her vast network of contacts 
helped me secure financing, complete the home inspection, and obtain insurance at affordable rates. From start to finish, 
the entire process took 45 days and went without any hiccups. 
 
Marlene's personal service didn't stop upon acceptance of my offer. She went above and beyond to answer my many 
questions, which I often presented her at inconvenient hours due to my work schedule. She accommodated my requests 
to allow access to the home and even arranged an introduction to my new neighbors - herself included because she lives 
in the community! Marlene has also continued to follow up on me even though closing has long since completed just to 
make sure I am happy with everything. 
 
From my conversations with Marlene, I know she genuinely cares about her clients and community. She strives to 
maintain a safe, welcoming neighborhood that appeals to home-buyers yet maintains value in a challenging market. If you 
are thinking of buying or selling a property, I whole-heartedly recommend Marlene Kiraly's real estate expertise. 
Call Marlene at 561-889-6009 
Atlantic Florida Properties 
Kind regards, 
 
Michael Kaser  
141 Orange Dr 
Boynton Beach Fl 33436 
 
 
 


